
 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

The International Committee of the Red Cross Delegation to the United Nations invites 

you to attend a briefing on 

 

"The international humanitarian law-related issues of the 32nd 

International Conference of the Red Cross and Red Crescent 

Movement” 
 

Briefing by 

  Dr. Knut Dörmann, Chief Legal Officer and Head of the Legal Division, ICRC 

 

With welcome address by  

Dr. Philip Spoerri, Permanent Observer and Head of Delegation, ICRC Delegation 

to the United Nations 
 

On 8-10 December 2015, representatives of nearly every government in the world, the Red Cross and 

Red Crescent Movement and partner organizations will gather in Geneva for the 32nd International 

Conference of the Red Cross and Red Crescent. The Conference, which meets every four years, is the 

premier global forum to enhance and inspire humanitarian debates. It is where States, as parties to the 

Geneva Conventions and partners in humanitarian action, undertake joint commitments with the 

Movement. 

Underpinning our ambition for a more open and inclusive 32nd International Conference, the ICRC has 

organized this open briefing within the framework of the 26th Legal Advisers’ Meeting. The purpose of 

the briefing is to provide Permanent Representatives and Deputy Permanent Representatives, legal 

advisers (NY and capital), 6th Committee delegates, humanitarian affairs experts, and any other 

interested representatives, with an overview of several international humanitarian law-related issues 

that will be addressed during the International Conference. 

 

Tuesday, 3 November 2015, 1:15pm – 2.30pm 
 

Conference Room 7, General Assembly Building 

United Nations Headquarters 

 

A light lunch will be provided from 12.45pm – 1.15pm 

 

A formal invitation and concept note will follow 

Please RSVP by 28 October 2015 to azeith@icrc.org 

mailto:azeith@icrc.org

